Guidance on rollout of Covid-19
vaccine

The Department of Health has published guidance for health and social care
staff in relation to the Covid-19 vaccination programme.

DAERA invites businesses to take part
in a new January EU Exit awareness
event

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) is
encouraging agri-food businesses and traders to take part in the Department’s
next online EU Exit event aimed at providing information and guidance to help
businesses navigate the changes following the UK’s exit from the EU.
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Weir announces changes to schools”
reopening arrangements

Education Minister Peter Weir has announced revised plans for schools
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reopening after the Christmas break.

Statement from the UK Chief Medical
Officers on the prioritisation of
first doses of COVID-19 vaccines

Joint clinical advice from the 4 UK Chief Medical Officers on the
prioritisation of first doses of the coronavirus (COVID-19) vaccines.
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